Minutes of the Meeting

A mqetlng nf Pa‘rents was called on 13/10/2018 for the election of PTA. A notice of election for the
mfr:rrmatn::-n nf the parents was displayed on the notice I:rr:rard and the parents were also intimated
accurdmgla_.r )

: Cln 13/10/2018 parents attended the meeting whose signature have also been taken in the Attendance
' Regrster It was announced in the open house that new PTA body shall be elected by raising hands and
] Ms. I.ata Singh was first declared Chairperson of the Association as per rule which was cheered up
'-Unammuusly and thereafter the election of other seats was started Mr. Vinod Pawar proposed the

"name of Mr. Mahawr Singh for the post of Vice Chairperson seconded by Mr. Sham Kumar. The name
of Ms. Amlta " was unanimously approved unopposed for the post of Vice Chairperson and she was
' 'declared unuppused The name of Mr.Sumit Arora proposed by Mr. Jitender Bhati was seconded by

M. Deepak and was,accepted by the parents and she was declared unopposed Secretary for the session
2018-19.

_‘fhe name of Mr. Rajiv Gupta for the post of Joint Secretary was proposed by Mr. Inderesh Ansari
seconded by Mr. Jitender Bhati was also elected unopposed to the post of Joint Secretary. The name of
Mr. Jitender Bhati was proposed by Mr. Vinod Pawar seconded by Mr. Sham Kumar and he was
declared unopposed as Honorary Treasurer from the staff members as perrule.

Mr. Deepak (EWS),Ms. Shikha Singh, Mr, Inderesh Ansari, Mr. Jitender Bhatl, Dr. Nisha Rani, Mr.
Dr:epak Mrs. Bhanumati, Mr. Vinod Pawar, Mr. Sham Kumar were also declared unopposed members
of the PTA. Further Chairperson was requested to opt members from the staff for the remaining posts.
She was given full authorization to nominate members for the smooth execution of the PTA as well as
smooth running for the welfare of the students.

Ms. Lata Singh constituted the PTA with the consent of elected members as well as other parents and
the staff members. She expressed her gratitude for the smooth election of the members and assured
the parents that their suggestions will be given due consideration and also appealed to all the parents to
join hands with the staff members to work together in the larger interest of the students. The meeting
ended with a hope that all would work together for the welfare of the students.




